
Re: Product Discontinuation Notification 

 

Actel has revised the socket product line for the BGA packages. The following sockets will be 
discontinued:  

 

Part Number: Replacement:  

SC-BG272 SE-BG272-A (top) and SM-BG272-B (bottom) 

SC-BG456 SE-BG456-A (top) and SM-BG456-B (bottom) 

   

Last date for placing orders: September 1, 2001 

Last date for shipping orders: December 1, 2001 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Actel Sales Representative.  

 

Sincerely, 

Actel Corporation 

Actel Corporation  
2061 Stierlin Court, Mountain View, CA 94043 
Phone: 650.318.4200 * Fax 650.318.4600  
 

http://www.actel.com/contact/offices/index.html

